
 
Tuesday 7th January 

Music DJ Workshops 

On Friday 31st January there is an exciting opportunity available for your child to take part in a 

fantastic DJ workshop. The workshop is run by an organisation called Inner Trust. They work with 

young people to develop their creativity, build confidence and unlock musical talent.  

There are limited spaces available, so places will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. The 

workshops will be available for Year 4-6.  

 

To cover costs there will be 

a small charge of ​£3.50​. 
Please send this in with the 

reply slip below.  

 

Miss Reid 

Assistant Head 

……………………………...……………………………...……………………………...…………………………
…...…………………………… 

DJ WORKSHOP- Friday 31st January (£3.50) 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________        Team:______________ 

 


